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Dear Parents and Carers


Next half term we have lots of exciting learning opportunities, we are very much looking forward to taking the children on their second educational visit of this school year to the Bradford City Football Stadium. This will benefit our History topic where we will be learning about the History of Bradford looking specifically at the Bradford City fire.
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Science


This half term we will be learning about seasonal change. Please can you talk to your child about how the leaves are falling from the trees, the nights are becoming darker and how the temperature outside is dropping.  








English


We will be looking at traditional stories such as The Three Little Pigs and The Little Red Hen. Please help your child by talking about characters and encouraging them to retell stories when you are reading with them each night. 





Remember!


Please remember that attendance is really important. Please ensure your child comes to school on time every day. 


Please encourage your child to complete their homework and bring their books back every Monday. 


Children are receiving raving reader points every time you read with your child at home. Please make sure you are signing their raving reader book every night. 


Please note our library days have changed:


1A – Monday 


1B – Tuesday 


1C - Thursday











PSHE


This half term we will be looking at being a responsible citizen. We will be covering what is fair & unfair, kind & unkind, what is right & wrong.








Art


This half term we will be looking at artwork by Jackson Pollock. We will be focusing on his art work to develop our own style paying particular interest into his paintwork.





History


In History our topic will be local area History. The children will be finding out about what it used to be like to live in Bradford. They will learn about how things have changed over the years and we will also be finding out about the fire at Bradford City Football Stadium. The children will also learn about some famous people from the past.














Phonics


The children will be learning some knew sounds this term so please ensure you are practising the phonics sheets that they come home with daily to ensure your child is making sufficient progress and is recognising all the new sounds. 





PE


Please ensure your child has the correct PE kit every week. They will need a t-shirt, shorts or jogging bottoms and black pumps. This half term in PE we will be focusing on gymnastics and throwing and catching. 








Maths


In Maths we will be focusing on addition with the children. This will be done practically to begin with, moving on to counting on in their head. Within addition we will also be asking the children to solve simple missing number problems by encouraging them to count and find the missing numbers. 











